Energy Working group – Update report for Community Council and Community Association
Community Coastal Fund Application

In my report to the Community Council and the Community Association I reported that a bid had been submitted. The information below is an extract from the report provided on the 9th February 2022:

‘’At this meeting it was agreed we should submit a bid for funds from the Coastal Communities Fund. The purpose of the project application was to seek funding for two commissions
1. Feasibility study to identify fuel baseline data.

2. Feasibility study to identify suitable renewable technology and other measures to raise the Energy Performance Level, (EPC) as identified in the Scottish Government ‘Tackling fuel poverty strategy’.’’

I am pleased to announce that the bid was successful. This bid would not have been successful without the hard work of the working group members, the support of external partners and importantly the support of the Community Council and Community Association.
It is important to note for clarity that the declared applicant organisation on this occasion was the Community Association, by doing this we were able to declare SCIO status also having access to the Association bank account to lodge funds was important. However, I have contacted both chairs to confirm their preferred option for the allocated bank account
It is import to remember that this project was initially brought to the Community Council with a plan to set up the mechanism to apply for funds under the umbrella of a charitable organisation, hence the formation of the Community Association.
I have informed the Chairs of both organisation of the bid success and have requested their full endorsement for the project and bank authorisation as indicated earlier. I await their full approval.

 We will continue to update the Community Council and the Community Association as the project progresses. However please feel free to contact me direct if required.


Alan Roseweir, (Chair of Wallacetown Energy Project Group) – 22nd February 2022
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